From: Lisa west

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Draft 2018 Impaired Waterbodies
Date: Saturday, September 8, 2018 11:17:11 AM

Big Creek and Buffalo River need to be included in "Category 5", not 4b on the Impaired Waterbodies
list!


mailto:lwesttoo@gmail.com
mailto:WaterbodyComments@adeq.state.ar.us

